CARNAGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL



Principal: Mr G. Murray Tel/Fax: (028) 2589 1403





04/03/24

Dear Parent/Guardian,

A few weeks ago, your child was given a voucher to claim £1 off a book purchase in celebration of 'World Book Day' on Thursday 7th March 2024. On World Book Day the children will be taking part in related activities in class. We would also like to mark this event by making a display in school of our children's favourite books. If you would like your child to take part, please complete the 'My Favourite Book' worksheet given to your child and return it to school by Friday 8th March 2024. The children will be given the opportunity to talk about their favourite book in class, if they would like to do so.

Come to our 'Travelling Books' Book Fair

'Travelling Books' will be coming to our school from <u>Wednesday 24th April – Wed 1st May.</u> During this time you will have an opportunity to visit the fair, with your child, in school. We plan to operate a cashless system which involves the purchase of books through a QR code at the Book Fair.

Book Fair Opening Times:

Thurs 25th April 2.00pm and 3.00pm

Fri 26th April 2.00pm

Mon 29th April 2.00pm and 3.00pm Tues 30th April 2.00pm and 3.00pm

On <u>Friday 26th April at 10am</u> we plan to hold '<u>Character Parade Day'</u>. On this day your child may come to school dressed as a book character of their choice. You are also invited to enter the school grounds via the side gate and assemble in the playground to watch this parade. If it is a wet day please enter through the side door and gather in the assembly hall. Prizes will be given to the funniest and most original characters.

Yours Faithfully,

Mrs L McKean

Literacy Co-ordinator

it MKean

Mr G Murray

Principal

My Favourite Book

